
Town of Ludlow 
Board of Health 
Public Hearing 
 
Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held at Ludlow Town Hall, 488 
Chapin Street, first floor conference room, on Tuesday, December 11th at 4 pm to 
review and hear comments relative to a proposed Board of Health regulation entitled 
Regulation of the Ludlow Board of Health Restricting the Sale of Tobacco 
Products. Written comments will be accepted up until December 10, 2018.  Proposed 
policies in the draft regulation include, but are not limited to, the following: 
raising the minimum legal sale age to 21, amending the number of local 
tobacco sales permits issued. 


